Policy: BasicMed medical examination for general aviation pilots

[t is the position of the Tennessee Chiropractic Board of Examiners that Tennessee licensed
chiropractic physicians are fully trained and capable to perform BasicMed medical examinations

for general aviation pilots.
Adopted by the Board of Chiropractic Examiners on the 18th day of April, 2019

Rationale: To simplify existing policy on BasicMed medical examinations for Tennessee
licensed chiropractic physicians.



